National Parents Council Primary

Cork East County Branch Supporting Parents
Supporting Children

Internet Safety Talk for Parents

of Primary School Children

Venue: Radisson Blu Hotel & Spa
Little Island, Cork

Date: 10 February 2014
Time: 7.30pm

Admission is freel!

For further information contact corkeast@npc.ie




National Parents Council Primary

Cork East Branch

Supporting Parents
Supporting Chiidren

Internet Safety Talk on February 10th

Each year, around the world, Safer Internet Day is celebrated in the second week of
February. This year during that week the NPC Cork East County Branch is organising an
Internet Safety talk in the Radisson Blu Hotel & Spa, Little Island, Cork.

Safer Internet Day is an initiative to promote a safer Internet for all users, especially young
people and we are particularly focussing our talk on parents of primary school children. As
parents, it is vital to have good, open communication with your children about their internet
lives. Like all other aspects of their lives, we need to talk to our chiidren about the potential
dangers that they may come across online as well as the many benefits they will find. Setting
rules and boundaries around children’s Internet usage is an important aspect of keeping
them safe on-line.

The session focuses on strategies for improving communication between parents and
children and negotiating boundaries to their internet use. Parents will be introduced to
strategies to help their children be responsible, effective and safer Internet users.

Details of the Internet Safety talk in Cork are as follows:
Venue: Radisson Biu Hotel & Spa, Little Island, Cork
Date: 10 February 2014

Time: 7.30pm

Admission is free!! For further information email: corkeast@npc.ie

(A4 poster enclosed)



